
 

 

 

Words from Ms. Rosthenhausler and Ms. 

Marchioni 

Hello Roberts Naylor Families, the school year is going by 

so fast and Arizona State testing is here. We are very 

excited to show the state that we have some amazing 

students and celebrate our leaning. Please make sure 

that your scholar shows up to school on time for testing. 

This will allow them to do their very best on the test. 

Please do not check them out early, if they are taking 

the state test and checked out early their test will be 

completely invalidated, and they will score a zero. We 

want to give our students the best opportunity to show 

all they have learned this year.  

Thank you to all of you that showed up for the Academic 

and Character Awards Assembly. Our students are so 

thrilled when their families join us in the celebration of 

their success. 

Reminders for the Month 
• April is testing month. Please make sure 

that your scholar has a good night’s 

sleep, and they can eat breakfast at home 

or for free at school.  

• $ Dress down on Fridays only. This will 

allow us to keep our Phoenix store 

stacked with goodies for kiddos that earn 

Phoenix bucks.  

• It is very warm during lunch recess. 

Please have your students bring water 

bottles and LEAVE the jackets and 

hoodies at home. 

• Thursday, April 8th grade Promotion 

parent meeting on Zoom and in person at 

Roberts Naylor K8 library 5:00pm. If your 

child is promoting this year, please attend 

in person or on Zoom.

 

What’s Happening at Roberts Naylor 
PV=A3 Palo Verdi Magnet High School 8th grade Accelerated Academy 

Attention all current 7th graders along with parents and guardians. We currently have a very successful program when 

students enter 8th grade. Our students have the opportunity to go to Palo Verde High school in the morning and take the 

following classes for High School credit. They take Spanish, Algebra and Biology. These classes are taken in 8th grade and 

allow our students to attend any high school in TUSD and receive credits before they start their freshman year. There 

are a few criteria that students must have in order to qualify for the program their 8th grade year.  

-Must pass a short Algebra quiz 

-Commit to a 95% attendance rate 

-Commit to focusing on grades and passing with a C or higher 

-Commit to getting a ride to PVHS in the morning and a TUSD bus will bring them to Naylor for the 2nd half of the day 

-Commit to representing Naylor with pride, integrity and hard work! 

 

Exciting News from our Teachers 
The track team is doing a great job with many personal goals and hard work. We are very 

proud of them. We have some outstanding athletes competing in the running and field 

events. Ms. Shirley and Mr. Raine are working hard with the kids. 

 

 

https://tusd1.zoom.us/j/89247306983

